
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Hope Partners and Friends,  

 

We are beginning a new project and we are asking everyone to pray and see how the Lord wants each of you to participate.  

You see, all the prisons we go to are in the sticks except for the Walls Unit in downtown Huntsville and the Keagan Unit in 

downtown Houston and the van we are currently using has almost 200K miles and I just got through putting $1400.00 of 

repairs on it!  Therefore I am having a fund raiser for a new 15 passenger van to continue the ministry the Lord has given 

us.  I have set-up a fund raiser on my Facebook page and we need to have those who are family and friends, that know us 

real well to give to this fund and also to encourage others to give.  Right at this point we are having people “LIKE” the 

fund raiser but there have been no givers as of yet.  WOULD YOU SEND WHAT YOU CAN - NO AMOUNT TO 

SMALL OR TO BIG.  WE NEED A NEW VAN WITH A WARRANTY BECAUSE OF THE MILEAGE WE PUT ON 

IT.  You can send through my Facebook Timeline, or if you don't have a Facebook page make a check out to Hope For All 

In Jesus and mail it to P.O. Box 2493, New Caney, Tx. 77357 or go to our website – www.hopeforallinjesus.org.  But those 

who can send through our GoFundMe on my Facebook page, we feel it will encourage others to give when they see those 

who know me or are team members giving it will encourage them also to give.  Thank you in advance for your help and 

remember that you have an important part in helping us win the lost! 

 

Love in Jesus  
Pastor Robert Dubois 
 
 
 

Hello everyone!  It has definitely been busy for me.  In April we had a seventeen day tent revival in the Acres 

Homes area on West Montgomery Rd.  I want to thank all of our Hope For All In Jesus team members that 

participated.  Some did receive Jesus Christ as their personal savior during the revival which made it a success.  

This is what it is all about saints of God.  Getting lost souls to give their life to Christ that they may live and not 

die.  I am so excited when even just one soul is snatched from the enemy and gives their life to God.  The Bible 

says, that heaven rejoices over a soul that comes to Christ so why shouldn't we?  We have a concert coming up 

on the 18th of June at the Lords' Chapel in Splendora.  I am asking for all our team members to please come out 

and support the prison ministry if possible.  Again thanks and especially to my papa in the gospel for all his 

support and love. 

God bless each and everyone of you. 

Love you all! 

 
Shelia Johnson 

Soldier4Christ 

 

 
                                                            June 2016 

http://www.hopeforallinjesus.org/


       “Is any sick among you?  Let him call for the elders of the church; and let them pray over him,  
                                anointing him with oil in the name of the Lord.”James 5:14 (King James Version) 

 

Prayer Room 

Bro. Robert   

Our Government Leaders 

Granny Irene Hill          

Carolyn, Will, Allen, Jeanine 

Lana Houk – salvation 

Wayne & Daisy Turner   

Financial support for ministry 

Jamie Steiner – salvation 

Aiyana Jasmine - salvation 

Angie Lazatin – salvation 

Alan Maher - salvation 

   

Roxanne Campbell – salvation 

Nohle Steiner - salvation 

More laborers in the field. 

Abby Dubois - salvation 

Craig Rogers – wisdom 

 

           If you have a concern you’d like to add to this prayer list, please let Bro. Robert or Sheila know. 

    

 

 

My experience at the Eastham Unit was a blessing beyond measure!  God moved in a mighty way.  I 

imagine it was over 350 men there in the chapel. Many came for healing and other things in their lives.  

Some even accepted Jesus Christ for their Lord and Savior.  And I thank God for that. You know 

everyone needs Jesus!  But a person must want Him.  Pastor Dubois and Sister Shelia Johnson brought 

the Word of God and sung.  It was truly a blessed service.        -Bro. John Earl 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

       

  

     Prison Ministry Schedule 
                         
  Remember to watch your monthly newsletter 

       for changes/updates to our schedule. 
June:  

 11
th
Estelle (12:00 noon) 

12
th
Cleveland (6:00 PM) 

12
th
 Keagan Jail (6:30 PM) 

18
th
 Concert – The Lord’s Chapel 

19
th
 Eastham Trustee (12:00 noon) 

26
th
 Eastham South Chapel (8:30 AM) 

July: 

 9
th
Estelle (12:00 noon) 

10
th
Cleveland (6:00 PM) 

16
th
 Prison Ministry Meeting 

17
th
 Eastham Trustee (12:00 noon)  

17
th
 Keagan Jail (12:30 PM) 

24
th
 Diboll (6:00 PM) 

31
st
 Duncan (8:30 AM)  

August:  
 13

th
Estelle (12:00 noon) 

 14
th
Cleveland (6:00 PM) 

 20
th
 Concert 

21
st
 Eastham Trustee (12:00 noon) 

When attending, be sure to allow ample drive  

time to each unit.  Time shown here is actual  

              start time of each meeting.  

                                        The Comfort Zone 
There’s a place where a Christian lives his life from day to day. 
He rules there without question, having everything his way. 
He’s surrounded by his pleasures – everything he calls his own. 
Yes, that place that has his treasures is called his “Comfort Zone”. 
 
It’s a place of much importance.  It’s the place he hangs his hat. 
Everyone must ask permission before entering the retreat. 
You might say it’s that man’s castle for it’s there he has his throne. 
And no matter how you hassle he won’t leave his “Comfort Zone”. 
  
Oh, he may go to church on Sunday.  He may give his tithe and more. 
But he’s back there every Monday minding his business at the store. 
Nothing new gains his acceptance.  He’s as static as a stone. 
Tis so solid his reluctance – he won’t leave his “Comfort Zone”. 
  
The pastor says he needs his service – like teach a class in Sunday 
School. 

But, the thought just makes him nervous.  He’s against it as a 
rule. 
And to go on visitation?  It’s not something he has known. 
Oh, such excruciation!  It’s outside his “Comfort Zone”. 
  
And to be a missionary or some other daring task? 
Why, the man’s too stationary.  “It would be far too much to 
ask.” 
So the years go passing swiftly.  Into an old man he has grown. 
But it could have been so nifty had he left his “Comfort Zone”. 
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PRESENTS 

AN EVENING OF ENTERTAINMENT 

“MAKING A JOYFUL NOISE UNTIL OUR GOD” 

Psalm 66:1 

 

FEATURING… 

Jesse Lee Turner 

Lunetta Mitchell 

The Lord’s Chapel Praise Team 

Hope For All In Jesus Prison Ministry Singers 
 
 

Where: 
The Lord’s Chapel 

27088 Lacy Oaks Lane 

Splendora, Tx.  77372 

 

When: 

Saturday, June 18, 2016 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

We pray that each and everyone of you are blessed as you 

come out and help support our Prison Ministry as we make a 

Joyful Noise unto The Lord our God! 

 

 

 

Please visit us at www.hopeforallinjesus.org 



 

 

 


